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Cbffice of thensumers'Counse@,
William A. Spratley. Consumers' Counsel (614) 466-8574 137 East State Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215

March 7, 1984

FREEDOM OF INFDRMAT!ON
ACT REQUEST

F0ZM -r</-/g 7J.M. Felton
Director Division of Rules and Records

_ t 'M 8-/J-fp'Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: FOIA-83-583

Dear Mr. Felton:

I am writing to update FOIA-83-583. Your office '

previously responded on October 21, 1983. I would
like, at this time, to request that documents filed
subsequent to the last response be made available.

This office is on the service list for Docket
Nos. 50-440/441. It is unnecessary to duplicate
those documents.

This office would also like to expand its request,
pursuant to 5 U.S.C. 55552 et seq., to include docu-
ments in the possession of tee Nuclear Regulatory
Commission outside of Docket Nos. 50-440/441 which
identify construction problems at the Perry Nuclear
Plant units 1 & 2.

As a state agency representing the citizens of
the State of Ohio, I request that any fees be waived
in accordance with the Freedou of Information Act.

,

Sincerely,

sm :-

R chard anulin1

Associate Consumers' Counsel'
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